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Foster Garvey is pleased to announce the inclusion of Alan

Heller and Hillary Hughes in the 2020 New York Super Lawyers

list. Alan focuses his practice on commercial litigation and

litigation prevention, regularly acting as general counsel to small

and mid-sized privately owned businesses. Hillary's practice

includes business, food and beverage and CPG, sports and

entertainment, fashion and apparel, and technology.

In addition, Joshua Bloomgarden was named a Rising Star,

recognizing up-and-coming attorneys who are under 40 years

old, or who have been practicing for 10 years or fewer. Josh has

been practicing since 2014 and his practice focuses on business

and intellectual property spanning the sports, entertainment,

food and beverage, fashion and apparel, media and technology.

Super Lawyers is a rating service of outstanding lawyers from

more than 70 practice areas who have attained a high-degree or

peer recognition and professional achievement. The nomination

process includes peer nominations and evaluations. To learn

more, visit www.superlawyers.com.
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